
Please do not infringe upon my rights and treat me as a criminal when I have went through the proper legal channels to obtain the 
right to concealed carry.
We CCL holders already take on a  greater legal responsibility than a person w/o one because the law is written to reprimand us 
more for making mistakes since we have studies and passed the proper background checks to do so.
Passage of SB 554 will likely render a person’s ability to legally carry a concealed handgun, almost pointless. SB 554 will set up 
numerous potential “felony traps” all over the state for those with Concealed Handgun Licenses (CHL). 
Please worry about using "felony traps" for drug users and criminals NOT legal law biting citizens!


